
Notice Regarding New Stormwater Fee from Berkheimer 

Contact: 
Southwest Butler Stormwater Authority 
Phone: (724) 240-3400 
Website:  SWBSWA.org 
 
Property owners within the area of the Southwest Butler Stormwater Authority, including 
those in the Borough of Zelienople, will notice a new $72.00 annual stormwater fee, which 
is being issued and administered by Berkheimer. This fee reflects a $6.00 per month 
charge, billed annually, and supports a regional initiative to improve and maintain 
stormwater infrastructure in compliance with state and federal environmental regulations. 
 

 
 
For more information about the Stormwater Authority or this fee, contact the Southwest 
Butler Stormwater Authority directly at (724) 240-3400 or visit their website at 
www.swbswa.org. 
 
To make a payment, please visit the Authority’s website and follow the payment link: 
Southwest Butler Stormwater Authority 
 

http://www.swbswa.org/
https://www.swbswa.org/resources/how_do_i/pay_my_bill.php

